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17th May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 8 PHHS Transition Day:  Wednesday 26th June 2024 
  
A reminder that the Year 8 Transition Day at Prince Henry's High School is: 
Wednesday, 26th June. 
  
Please see below additional information about that day: 
  

• Pupils should come to BHA at the usual time. 

• Buses have been arranged to take pupils to and from PHHS. 

• Pupils should wear school uniform.  

• Bring a pencil case. 

• Bring a snack. 

• Bring a water bottle. 

• Bring a packed lunch if they have chosen not to have the free lunch at PHHS. 

• Pupils will leave BHA at approximately 9.10am and return to BHA at approximately 2.30pm 
in time to for school buses. 

• Pupils will return home as normal. 
  
There will be no charge for this visit but we will need parental consent.  To do this, please just log 
in to ParentPay and choose the ‘Year 8 Transition Day’ option and confirm consent before Monday 
3rd June 2024.  Through selecting this option, you will also need to provide acknowledgement that 
the school currently holds the correct emergency contact details and medical information for your 
child on My Child At School (MCAS).  Should you wish to check or change any information, please 
log in to the MCAS app and select the ‘Data Collection Form’ option or email changes direct to the 
school – office@bredon.worcs.ch.uk. 

 
If you have any further concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
  
Kind regards. 
  
  
 
Miss C Barber 
Year 8 Leader 
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